PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE
UNITED NATIONS | NEW YORK

3 December 2021

H.E. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations
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I refer to your letter dated 13 October 2021 inviting countries to
express their interest in presenting their Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the
2023 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF).

I have the honour to convey Singapore’s interest to present our second
VNR at the 2023 HLPF. We view sustainable development as an issue of great
consequence, and look forward to building on our first VNR presented in 2018.

[ would be grateful for early confirmation of Singapore’s inclusion in
the list of countries presenting VNRs at the 2023 HLPF.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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BURHAN GAFOOR
Ambassador and Permanent Representative
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